Perry Meridian Sixth Grade Academy



Falcons

"Engagement of Students is Our Priority"

May 19, 2017

VOLUME 13 ISSUE 34

PRINCIPAL - JOHN RALSTON

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL—BETHANY GIBSON

Mark your calendar:

May 19—Jazz Café (PMA gym) 6:30 pm

May 24—Field Day (wear team t shirt)

May 25—LAST STUDENT DAY

YEARBOOKS

Yearbooks that were pre-ordered will be distributed Monday, 5/22 in homeroom classes. We do have a limited supply of extra yearbooks for sale for \$16.00 in the front office.

PMMS/PMHS Jazz Café

The PMHS/PMMS Jazz Bands will present the annual Perry Meridian Spring Jazz Café in the PMA gym on May 19. Dinner will be provided by Buca Di Beppo and is available at 6:30 pm, with the music beginning at 7:00 pm. There will also be a silent auction. Follow the link below to order your PRE-SALE tickets:

http://falconbands.org/falconstore.html



Thank you...

Thank you to **COURT'S YARD AND GREENHOUSE** in Indianapolis for helping us make our courtyard beautiful! The Garden Club has worked very hard spreading mulch and planting flowers for all to enjoy! Please stop by and take a peek!



A note about student medications:

If your child has medication(s) in the clinic, please plan to pick them up by the last day of school. Any medications that are not retrieved will be discarded by the nurse on Friday, May 26, 2017. Per School Board Policy 5330, medications for students in grades K through 8 "may be released only to the student's parent or to an individual who is eighteen (18) years of age or older and who has been designated, in writing, by the student's parent to receive the medication." We appreciate your cooperation!

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Kremm in the clinic 317-789-1341.

Thank you.



Attention PMA Families:

This summer, PMA will again be hosting the SHARE Event where families can bring students for free haircuts, vision screening, school supplies, just to name a few. This is not possible without our volunteers! If you are interested in donating items for thank you gifts for our wonderful volunteers, please send those items to the front office marked for the SHARE Event. Helpful items include gum, mints, bottled water, granola bars, gift bags, and/or anything along those lines. Thank you so much for your support in helping us support our community!